
FOOD RECALL NOTICE 
 

 
Scalzo Food Industries 

FreshLife Chopped Peanuts 100g 

Best Before 21 05 2026 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Attention customers 
 
Scalzo Food Industries is recalling the above product as it may contain foreign 
matter (small metal pieces). 
 
If you have purchased this product, do not consume. There have been no reports 
of injury, however if you have consumed this product and have any concerns 
about your health, seek medical advice. 
 
Please contact freshlife@scalzofoods.com.au with a photo of the product and best 
before date for a replacement voucher. 
 
Scalzo Food Industries wishes to apologise to our customers for any 
inconvenience that this may cause.  
 
Scalzo Foods Limited  
Phone: 0800 373 745  
Email: freshlife@scalzofoods.com.au 
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